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february issue includes appendix entitled directory of united states government periodicals and
subscription publications september issue includes list of depository libraries june and december issues
include semiannual index lists citations with abstracts for aerospace related reports obtained from world
wide sources and announces documents that have recently been entered into the nasa scientific and technical
information database in recent decades the development of unsaturated soil mechanics has been remarkable
resulting in momentous advances in fundamental knowledge testing techniques computational procedures
prediction methodologies and geotechnical practice the advances have spanned the full spectrum of theory
and practice in addition unsaturated materials exhibiting complex behaviour such as residual soils swelling
soils compacted soils collapsing soils tropical soils and solid wastes have been integrated in a common
understanding of shared behaviour features it is also noteworthy that unsaturated soil mechanics has proved
surprisingly fruitful in expanding to other neighbouring areas such as swelling rocks rockfill mechanics
and freezing soils as a consequence geotechnical engineering involving unsaturated soils can be now
approached from a more rational and systematic perspective leading towards an improved and more effective
practice unsaturated soils contains the papers presented at the 5th international conference on unsaturated
soil barcelona spain 6 8 september 2010 they report significant advances in the areas of unsaturated soil
behaviour testing techniques constitutive and numerical modelling and applications the areas of application
include soil atmosphere interaction foundations slopes embankments pavements geoenviromental problems and
emerging topics they are complemented by three keynote lectures and three general reports covering general
issues of modelling testing and applications unsaturated soils is a comprehensive record of the state of
the art in unsaturated soil mechanics and a sound basis for further progress in the future the two volumes
will serve as an essential reference for academics researchers and practitioners interested in unsaturated
soils the 13th amendment freedom week manual is a guide to establishing a yearly commemorative week that
educates and celebrates the ideals of freedom it is inclusive not exclusive this freedom week is assembled
so that all americans blacks whites etc can benefit from its celebration it can also include people
worldwide not just americans who love freedom everywhere it is a celebration that helps to heal racial
conflict rather than divide the 13th amendment freedom week is not a celebration to simply remember the
horrors of slavery it is a time to remember the ideas and benefits of freedom this 13th amendment freedom
week manual lays the foundation for the 13th amendment freedom week movement together they work to
establish the 13th amendment freedom week in extensive sense the content of the book treats aspects related
to the concurrent systems and distributed of investigators or lines of emerging work that have a quality
very remarcabale all they presented in the xi days of assembly that took place in benicassim you gave them
11 12 and 13 of june of 2003 the definitive clinical virology resource for physicians and clinical
laboratory virologists the clinical virology field is rapidly evolving and as a result physicians and
clinical laboratory virologists must have a reliable reference tool to aid in their ability to identify and
diagnose viral infections to prevent future outbreaks in this completely revised edition of the clinical
virology manual editor in chief michael loeffelholz along with section editors richard hodinka benjamin
pinsky and stephen young have complied expert perspectives of a renowned team of clinical virology experts
and divided these contributions into three sections to provide the latest information on the diagnosis of
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viral infections including ebola hiv and human papillomavirus state of the art diagnostic technologies
including next generation sequencing and nucleic acid amplification methods taxonomy of clinically
important viruses such as polyomaviruses and zoonotic viruses this comprehensive reference also includes
three appendices with vital information on reference virology laboratories at the centers for disease
control and prevention state and local public health laboratories and international reference laboratories
and laboratory systems additionally a new section diagnostic best practices which summarizes
recommendations for diagnostic testing and cites evidence based guidelines is included in each viral
pathogens chapter clinical virology manual fifth edition serves as a reference source to healthcare
professionals and laboratorians in providing clinical and technical information regarding viral diseases
and the diagnosis of viral infections the book consists of 21 chapters which present interesting
applications implemented using the labview environment belonging to several distinct fields such as
engineering fault diagnosis medicine remote access laboratory internet communications chemistry physics etc
the virtual instruments designed and implemented in labview provide the advantages of being more intuitive
of reducing the implementation time and of being portable the audience for this book includes phd students
researchers engineers and professionals who are interested in finding out new tools developed using labview
some chapters present interesting ideas and very detailed solutions which offer the immediate possibility
of making fast innovations and of generating better products for the market the effort made by all the
scientists who contributed to editing this book was significant and as a result new and viable applications
were presented the lncs volume lncs 9714 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the international
conference on data mining and big data dmbd 2016 held in bali indonesia in june 2016 the 57 papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 115 submissions the theme of dmbd 2016
is serving life with data science data mining refers to the activity of going through big data sets to look
for relevant or pertinent information the papers are organized in 10 cohesive sections covering all major
topics of the research and development of data mining and big data and one workshop on computational
aspects of pattern recognition and computer vision the book intelligent computing proceedings of the 2022
computing conference is a comprehensive collection of chapters focusing on the core areas of computing and
their further applications in the real world each chapter is a paper presented at the computing conference
2022 held on july 14 15 2022 computing 2022 attracted a total of 498 submissions which underwent a double
blind peer review process of those 498 submissions 179 submissions have been selected to be included in
this book the goal of this conference is to give a platform to researchers with fundamental contributions
and to be a premier venue for academic and industry practitioners to share new ideas and development
experiences we hope that readers find this book interesting and valuable as it provides the state of the
art intelligent methods and techniques for solving real world problems we also expect that the conference
and its publications will be a trigger for further related research and technology improvements in this
important subject though parity is still rare presidential cabinets contain more women than ever before who
are these women and what types of political capital resources do they bring to the administration are they
new types of political players or very much like the men who have traditionally run the government and once
they gain office are they treated equally in the cabinet do they have the capacity to be as effective as
their male counterparts drawing on data from five presidential democracies argentina chile colombia costa
rica and the united states women in presidential cabinets examines the backgrounds connections and
credentials of all full rank cabinet ministers in presidential administrations over the course of two
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decades to determine if women and men bring similar numbers and diversity of political capital resources to
the administration maria c escobar lemmon and michelle m taylor robinson find that with a few notable
exceptions presidents select men and women with similar work and education backgrounds political experience
and linkages to related interest groups there are however differences across types of posts and countries
they evaluate the treatment and effectiveness of similarly credentialed male and female ministers on four
benchmarks specifically they examine whether women with equal qualifications can really obtain all posts or
whether glass ceilings persist in some areas they then turn to the ability of women to hold onto a post
considering the nature and circumstances surrounding their departures from office and how long they remain
in office in doing so they uncover evidence that female ministers in latin america stand on an unequal
playing field when it comes to the ability to enact policy through legislation ultimately escobar lemmon
and taylor robinson show conclusively that while women lack numerical equality they are no longer tokens
instead appearing positioned to exercise power at the highest levels within the executive branch this book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 25th international symposium on model checking software spin
2018 held in malaga spain in june 2018 the 14 papers presented 1 short paper and 1 demo tool paper were
carefully reviewed and selected from 28 submissions topics covered include formal verification techniques
for automated analysis of software formal analysis for modeling languages such as uml state charts formal
specification languages temporal logic design by contract model checking automated theorem proving
including sat and smt verifying compilers abstraction and symbolic execution techniques and much more this
book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 33rd conference on current trends in theory and practice
of computer science sofsem 2007 held in harrachov czech republic in january 2007 the 69 revised full papers
presented together with 11 invited contributions were carefully reviewed and selected from 283 submissions
the papers were organized in four topical tracks a selection of annotated references to unclassified
reports and journal articles that were introduced into the nasa scientific and technical information system
and announced in scientific and technical aerospace reports star and international aerospace abstracts iaa
groundwater is water located beneath the ground surface in soil pore spaces and in the fractures of
lithologic formations a unit of rock or an unconsolidated deposit is called an aquifer when it can yield a
usable quantity of water the depth at which soil pore spaces or fractures and voids in rock become fully
saturated with water is called the water table groundwater is recharged from and eventually flows to the
surface naturally natural discharge often occurs at springs and seeps streams and can form oases or
wetlands groundwater is also often withdrawn for agricultural municipal and industrial use by constructing
and operating extraction wells the study of the distribution and movement of groundwater is hydrogeology
also called groundwater hydrology typically groundwater is thought of as liquid water flowing through
shallow aquifers but technically it can also include soil moisture permafrost frozen soil immobile water in
very low permeability bedrock and deep geothermal or oil formation water groundwater is hypothesised to
provide lubrication which can possibly aid faults to move this book presents important research in the
field these proceedings present high level research in structural engineering concrete mechanics and quasi
brittle materials including the prime concern of durability requirements and earthquake resistance of
structures this book presents different aspects of renewable energy integration from the latest
developments in renewable energy technologies to the currently growing smart grids the importance of
different renewable energy sources is discussed in order to identify the advantages and challenges for each
technology the rules of connecting the renewable energy sources have also been covered along with practical
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examples since solar and wind energy are the most popular forms of renewable energy sources this book
provides the challenges of integrating these renewable generators along with some innovative solutions as
the complexity of power system operation has been raised due to the renewable energy integration this book
also includes some analysis to investigate the characteristics of power systems in a smarter way this book
is intended for those working in the area of renewable energy integration in distribution networks the
three volume set lnai 7506 lnai 7507 and lnai 7508 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 5th
international conference on intelligent robotics and applications icira 2012 held in montreal canada in
october 2012 the 197 revised full papers presented were thoroughly reviewed and selected from 271
submissions they present the state of the art developments in robotics automation and mechatronics this
volume covers the topics of robot actuators and sensors robot design development and control robot
intelligence learning and linguistics robot mechanism and design robot motion analysis and planning robotic
vision recognition and reconstruction and planning and navigation computational geo electromagnetics
methods models and forecasts volume five in the computational geophysics series is devoted to techniques
for building of geoelectrical models from electromagnetic data featuring bayesian statistical analysis and
neural network algorithms these models are applied to studying the geoelectrical structure of famous
volcanoes i e vesuvio kilauea elbrus komagatake hengill and geothermal zones i e travale italy soultz sous
forets elsace methodological recommendations are given on electromagnetic sounding of faults as well as
geothermal and hydrocarbon reservoirs techniques for forecasting of petrophysical properties from the
electrical resistivity as proxy parameter are also considered computational geo electromagnetics methods
models and forecasts offers techniques and algorithms for building geoelectrical models under conditions of
rare or irregularly distributed em data and or lack of prior geological and geophysical information this
volume also includes methodological guidelines on interpretation of electromagnetic sounding data depending
on goals of the study finally it details computational algorithms for using electrical resistivity for
properties beyond boreholes provides algorithms for inversion of incomplete rare or irregularly distributed
em data features methodological issues of building geoelectrical models offers techniques for retrieving
petrophysical properties from em sounding data and well logs this book received the xv research award of
the spanish association of applied linguistics xv premio de investigación de la asociación española de
lingüística aplicada 2012 the present volume bears witness to the europewide character of the content and
language integrated learning clil enterprise by featuring contributions from researchers and teacher
educators from a range of european countries spanning the geographical expanse of the continent from east
estonia to west united kingdom and from north finland to south spain italy more importantly the different
national contexts are characterised by diverse cultural stances and policies vis à vis second and foreign
language learning in general and learning specific languages in particular and it is evident that such
contextual factors impinge on what are identified as central concerns both in clil implementation and
research safety and reliability theory and applications contains the contributions presented at the 27th
european safety and reliability conference esrel 2017 portorož slovenia june 18 22 2017 the book covers a
wide range of topics including accident and incident modelling economic analysis in risk management
foundational issues in risk assessment and management human factors and human reliability maintenance
modeling and applications mathematical methods in reliability and safety prognostics and system health
management resilience engineering risk assessment risk management simulation for safety and reliability
analysis structural reliability system reliability and uncertainty analysis selected special sessions
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include contributions on the marie skłodowska curie innovative training network in structural safety risk
approaches in insurance and fi nance sectors dynamic reliability and probabilistic safety assessment
bayesian and statistical methods reliability data and testing oganizational factors and safety culture
software reliability and safety probabilistic methods applied to power systems socio technical economic
systems advanced safety assessment methodologies extended probabilistic safety assessment reliability
availability maintainability and safety in railways theory practice big data risk analysis and management
and model based reliability and safety engineering safety and reliability theory and applications will be
of interest to professionals and academics working in a wide range of industrial and governmental sectors
including aeronautics and aerospace automotive engineering civil engineering electrical and electronic
engineering energy production and distribution environmental engineering information technology and
telecommunications critical infrastructures insurance and finance manufacturing marine industry mechanical
engineering natural hazards nuclear engineering offshore oil and gas security and protection transportation
and policy making this book analyzes the effect that government institutions have on whether or not
microfinance contributes to poverty alleviation in the context of latin america it concludes that political
and economic stability as well as law and order have a statistically significant impact on microfinance
effectiveness this volume describes the advanced research on the behavior of electrons in ionized atoms and
molecules readers will learn about relevant techniques used and experimental results for different electron
and molecular theories the information presented in the book is useful for scholars and researchers
involved in nuclear and atomic physics programs topics covered in the volume include ionization experiments
kinetic energy studies of photoexcited carbon dichloride and tetrachloride molecules selective excision of
biomolecules in electron transfer experiments particle and antiparticle collisions with rare gases multiple
scattering in electron rutherford scattering spectroscopy four body effects in the 6he58 58ni scattering
twin atoms from doubly excited states of the hydrogen molecule translating for children is not a book on
translations of children s literature but a book on translating for children it concentrates on human
action in translation and focuses on the translator the translation process and translating for children in
particular translators bring to the translation their cultural heritage their reading experience and in the
case of children s books their image of childhood and their own child image in so doing they enter into a
dialogic relationship that ultimately involves readers the author the illustrator the translator and the
publisher what makes translating for children unique is the special attention it pays to issues like the
illustrations of stories the performance like reading aloud of the books in translation and the problem of
adaptation it demonstrates how translation and its context takes precedence can take over efforts to
discover and reproduce the original author s intentions rather than the authority of the author the book
concentrates on the intentions of the readers of a book in translation both the translator and the target
language readers this book written for the benefit of engineering students and practicing engineers alike
is the culmination of the author s four decades of experience related to the subject of electrical
measurements comprising nearly 30 years of experimental research and more than 15 years of teaching at
several engineering institutions the unique feature of this book apart from covering the syllabi of various
universities is the style of presentation of all important aspects and features of electrical measurements
with neatly and clearly drawn figures diagrams and colour and b w photos that illustrate details of
instruments among other things making the text easy to follow and comprehend enhancing the chapters are
interspersed explanatory comments and where necessary footnotes to help better understanding of the chapter
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contents also each chapter begins with a recall to link the subject matter with the related science or
phenomenon and fundamental background the first few chapters of the book comprise units dimensions and
standards electricity magnetism and electromagnetism and network analysis these topics form the basics of
electrical measurements and provide a better understanding of the main topics discussed in later chapters
the last two chapters represent valuable assets of the book and relate to a magnetic measurements
describing many unique features not easily available elsewhere a good study of which is essential for the
design and development of most electric equipment from motors to transformers and alternators and b
measurement of non electrical quantities dealing extensively with the measuring techniques of a number of
variables that constitute an important requirement of engineering measurement practices the book is
supplemented by ten appendices covering various aspects dealing with the art and science of electrical
measurement and of relevance to some of the topics in main chapters other useful features of the book
include an elaborate chapter by chapter list of symbols worked examples exercises and quiz questions at the
end of each chapter and extensive authors and subject index this book will be of interest to all students
taking courses in electrical measurements as a part of a b tech in electrical engineering professionals in
the field of electrical engineering will also find the book of use artificial intelligence is one of the
new technologies that has contributed to the successful development and implementation of powerful and
friendly control systems these systems are more attractive to end users shortening the gap between control
theory applications the ifac symposia on artificial intelligence in real time control provides the forum to
exchange ideas and results among the leading researchers and practitioners in the field this publication
brings together the papers presented at the latest in the series and provides a key evaluation of present
and future developments of artificial intelligence in real time control system technologies
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Dynamic Analysis User's Guide 2011-10-28 february issue includes appendix entitled directory of united
states government periodicals and subscription publications september issue includes list of depository
libraries june and december issues include semiannual index
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 1985 lists citations with abstracts for aerospace
related reports obtained from world wide sources and announces documents that have recently been entered
into the nasa scientific and technical information database
Monthly Catalogue, United States Public Documents 1995-11 in recent decades the development of unsaturated
soil mechanics has been remarkable resulting in momentous advances in fundamental knowledge testing
techniques computational procedures prediction methodologies and geotechnical practice the advances have
spanned the full spectrum of theory and practice in addition unsaturated materials exhibiting complex
behaviour such as residual soils swelling soils compacted soils collapsing soils tropical soils and solid
wastes have been integrated in a common understanding of shared behaviour features it is also noteworthy
that unsaturated soil mechanics has proved surprisingly fruitful in expanding to other neighbouring areas
such as swelling rocks rockfill mechanics and freezing soils as a consequence geotechnical engineering
involving unsaturated soils can be now approached from a more rational and systematic perspective leading
towards an improved and more effective practice unsaturated soils contains the papers presented at the 5th
international conference on unsaturated soil barcelona spain 6 8 september 2010 they report significant
advances in the areas of unsaturated soil behaviour testing techniques constitutive and numerical modelling
and applications the areas of application include soil atmosphere interaction foundations slopes
embankments pavements geoenviromental problems and emerging topics they are complemented by three keynote
lectures and three general reports covering general issues of modelling testing and applications
unsaturated soils is a comprehensive record of the state of the art in unsaturated soil mechanics and a
sound basis for further progress in the future the two volumes will serve as an essential reference for
academics researchers and practitioners interested in unsaturated soils
Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1988 the 13th amendment freedom week manual is a guide to
establishing a yearly commemorative week that educates and celebrates the ideals of freedom it is inclusive
not exclusive this freedom week is assembled so that all americans blacks whites etc can benefit from its
celebration it can also include people worldwide not just americans who love freedom everywhere it is a
celebration that helps to heal racial conflict rather than divide the 13th amendment freedom week is not a
celebration to simply remember the horrors of slavery it is a time to remember the ideas and benefits of
freedom this 13th amendment freedom week manual lays the foundation for the 13th amendment freedom week
movement together they work to establish the 13th amendment freedom week
Blade Loss Transient Dynamics Analysis. Volume 3: User's Manual for TETRA Program 1981 in extensive sense
the content of the book treats aspects related to the concurrent systems and distributed of investigators
or lines of emerging work that have a quality very remarcabale all they presented in the xi days of
assembly that took place in benicassim you gave them 11 12 and 13 of june of 2003
Unsaturated Soils, Two Volume Set 2010-09-02 the definitive clinical virology resource for physicians and
clinical laboratory virologists the clinical virology field is rapidly evolving and as a result physicians
and clinical laboratory virologists must have a reliable reference tool to aid in their ability to identify
and diagnose viral infections to prevent future outbreaks in this completely revised edition of the
clinical virology manual editor in chief michael loeffelholz along with section editors richard hodinka
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benjamin pinsky and stephen young have complied expert perspectives of a renowned team of clinical virology
experts and divided these contributions into three sections to provide the latest information on the
diagnosis of viral infections including ebola hiv and human papillomavirus state of the art diagnostic
technologies including next generation sequencing and nucleic acid amplification methods taxonomy of
clinically important viruses such as polyomaviruses and zoonotic viruses this comprehensive reference also
includes three appendices with vital information on reference virology laboratories at the centers for
disease control and prevention state and local public health laboratories and international reference
laboratories and laboratory systems additionally a new section diagnostic best practices which summarizes
recommendations for diagnostic testing and cites evidence based guidelines is included in each viral
pathogens chapter clinical virology manual fifth edition serves as a reference source to healthcare
professionals and laboratorians in providing clinical and technical information regarding viral diseases
and the diagnosis of viral infections
The 13Th Amendment Freedom Week Manual 2023-01-03 the book consists of 21 chapters which present
interesting applications implemented using the labview environment belonging to several distinct fields
such as engineering fault diagnosis medicine remote access laboratory internet communications chemistry
physics etc the virtual instruments designed and implemented in labview provide the advantages of being
more intuitive of reducing the implementation time and of being portable the audience for this book
includes phd students researchers engineers and professionals who are interested in finding out new tools
developed using labview some chapters present interesting ideas and very detailed solutions which offer the
immediate possibility of making fast innovations and of generating better products for the market the
effort made by all the scientists who contributed to editing this book was significant and as a result new
and viable applications were presented
Concurrencia y sistemas distribuidos 2003-10 the lncs volume lncs 9714 constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the international conference on data mining and big data dmbd 2016 held in bali indonesia in june 2016
the 57 papers presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 115 submissions the theme
of dmbd 2016 is serving life with data science data mining refers to the activity of going through big data
sets to look for relevant or pertinent information the papers are organized in 10 cohesive sections
covering all major topics of the research and development of data mining and big data and one workshop on
computational aspects of pattern recognition and computer vision
Clinical Virology Manual 2020-07-10 the book intelligent computing proceedings of the 2022 computing
conference is a comprehensive collection of chapters focusing on the core areas of computing and their
further applications in the real world each chapter is a paper presented at the computing conference 2022
held on july 14 15 2022 computing 2022 attracted a total of 498 submissions which underwent a double blind
peer review process of those 498 submissions 179 submissions have been selected to be included in this book
the goal of this conference is to give a platform to researchers with fundamental contributions and to be a
premier venue for academic and industry practitioners to share new ideas and development experiences we
hope that readers find this book interesting and valuable as it provides the state of the art intelligent
methods and techniques for solving real world problems we also expect that the conference and its
publications will be a trigger for further related research and technology improvements in this important
subject
The Shock and Vibration Digest 1982 though parity is still rare presidential cabinets contain more women
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than ever before who are these women and what types of political capital resources do they bring to the
administration are they new types of political players or very much like the men who have traditionally run
the government and once they gain office are they treated equally in the cabinet do they have the capacity
to be as effective as their male counterparts drawing on data from five presidential democracies argentina
chile colombia costa rica and the united states women in presidential cabinets examines the backgrounds
connections and credentials of all full rank cabinet ministers in presidential administrations over the
course of two decades to determine if women and men bring similar numbers and diversity of political
capital resources to the administration maria c escobar lemmon and michelle m taylor robinson find that
with a few notable exceptions presidents select men and women with similar work and education backgrounds
political experience and linkages to related interest groups there are however differences across types of
posts and countries they evaluate the treatment and effectiveness of similarly credentialed male and female
ministers on four benchmarks specifically they examine whether women with equal qualifications can really
obtain all posts or whether glass ceilings persist in some areas they then turn to the ability of women to
hold onto a post considering the nature and circumstances surrounding their departures from office and how
long they remain in office in doing so they uncover evidence that female ministers in latin america stand
on an unequal playing field when it comes to the ability to enact policy through legislation ultimately
escobar lemmon and taylor robinson show conclusively that while women lack numerical equality they are no
longer tokens instead appearing positioned to exercise power at the highest levels within the executive
branch
Practical Applications and Solutions Using LabVIEWTM Software 2011-08-01 this book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 25th international symposium on model checking software spin 2018 held in malaga spain
in june 2018 the 14 papers presented 1 short paper and 1 demo tool paper were carefully reviewed and
selected from 28 submissions topics covered include formal verification techniques for automated analysis
of software formal analysis for modeling languages such as uml state charts formal specification languages
temporal logic design by contract model checking automated theorem proving including sat and smt verifying
compilers abstraction and symbolic execution techniques and much more
Engine Structures 1988 this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 33rd conference on current
trends in theory and practice of computer science sofsem 2007 held in harrachov czech republic in january
2007 the 69 revised full papers presented together with 11 invited contributions were carefully reviewed
and selected from 283 submissions the papers were organized in four topical tracks
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series 1979 a selection of annotated references to unclassified reports
and journal articles that were introduced into the nasa scientific and technical information system and
announced in scientific and technical aerospace reports star and international aerospace abstracts iaa
Data Mining and Big Data 2016-07-04 groundwater is water located beneath the ground surface in soil pore
spaces and in the fractures of lithologic formations a unit of rock or an unconsolidated deposit is called
an aquifer when it can yield a usable quantity of water the depth at which soil pore spaces or fractures
and voids in rock become fully saturated with water is called the water table groundwater is recharged from
and eventually flows to the surface naturally natural discharge often occurs at springs and seeps streams
and can form oases or wetlands groundwater is also often withdrawn for agricultural municipal and
industrial use by constructing and operating extraction wells the study of the distribution and movement of
groundwater is hydrogeology also called groundwater hydrology typically groundwater is thought of as liquid
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water flowing through shallow aquifers but technically it can also include soil moisture permafrost frozen
soil immobile water in very low permeability bedrock and deep geothermal or oil formation water groundwater
is hypothesised to provide lubrication which can possibly aid faults to move this book presents important
research in the field
The Commercial & Industrial Manual of the Philippines .. 1938 these proceedings present high level research
in structural engineering concrete mechanics and quasi brittle materials including the prime concern of
durability requirements and earthquake resistance of structures
NASA Technical Memorandum 1988 this book presents different aspects of renewable energy integration from
the latest developments in renewable energy technologies to the currently growing smart grids the
importance of different renewable energy sources is discussed in order to identify the advantages and
challenges for each technology the rules of connecting the renewable energy sources have also been covered
along with practical examples since solar and wind energy are the most popular forms of renewable energy
sources this book provides the challenges of integrating these renewable generators along with some
innovative solutions as the complexity of power system operation has been raised due to the renewable
energy integration this book also includes some analysis to investigate the characteristics of power
systems in a smarter way this book is intended for those working in the area of renewable energy
integration in distribution networks
American Racing Manual 1963 the three volume set lnai 7506 lnai 7507 and lnai 7508 constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 5th international conference on intelligent robotics and applications icira 2012 held in
montreal canada in october 2012 the 197 revised full papers presented were thoroughly reviewed and selected
from 271 submissions they present the state of the art developments in robotics automation and mechatronics
this volume covers the topics of robot actuators and sensors robot design development and control robot
intelligence learning and linguistics robot mechanism and design robot motion analysis and planning robotic
vision recognition and reconstruction and planning and navigation
Intelligent Computing 2022-07-06 computational geo electromagnetics methods models and forecasts volume
five in the computational geophysics series is devoted to techniques for building of geoelectrical models
from electromagnetic data featuring bayesian statistical analysis and neural network algorithms these
models are applied to studying the geoelectrical structure of famous volcanoes i e vesuvio kilauea elbrus
komagatake hengill and geothermal zones i e travale italy soultz sous forets elsace methodological
recommendations are given on electromagnetic sounding of faults as well as geothermal and hydrocarbon
reservoirs techniques for forecasting of petrophysical properties from the electrical resistivity as proxy
parameter are also considered computational geo electromagnetics methods models and forecasts offers
techniques and algorithms for building geoelectrical models under conditions of rare or irregularly
distributed em data and or lack of prior geological and geophysical information this volume also includes
methodological guidelines on interpretation of electromagnetic sounding data depending on goals of the
study finally it details computational algorithms for using electrical resistivity for properties beyond
boreholes provides algorithms for inversion of incomplete rare or irregularly distributed em data features
methodological issues of building geoelectrical models offers techniques for retrieving petrophysical
properties from em sounding data and well logs
Women in Presidential Cabinets 2016-07-01 this book received the xv research award of the spanish
association of applied linguistics xv premio de investigación de la asociación española de lingüística
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aplicada 2012 the present volume bears witness to the europewide character of the content and language
integrated learning clil enterprise by featuring contributions from researchers and teacher educators from
a range of european countries spanning the geographical expanse of the continent from east estonia to west
united kingdom and from north finland to south spain italy more importantly the different national contexts
are characterised by diverse cultural stances and policies vis à vis second and foreign language learning
in general and learning specific languages in particular and it is evident that such contextual factors
impinge on what are identified as central concerns both in clil implementation and research
Model Checking Software 2018-06-15 safety and reliability theory and applications contains the
contributions presented at the 27th european safety and reliability conference esrel 2017 portorož slovenia
june 18 22 2017 the book covers a wide range of topics including accident and incident modelling economic
analysis in risk management foundational issues in risk assessment and management human factors and human
reliability maintenance modeling and applications mathematical methods in reliability and safety
prognostics and system health management resilience engineering risk assessment risk management simulation
for safety and reliability analysis structural reliability system reliability and uncertainty analysis
selected special sessions include contributions on the marie skłodowska curie innovative training network
in structural safety risk approaches in insurance and fi nance sectors dynamic reliability and
probabilistic safety assessment bayesian and statistical methods reliability data and testing oganizational
factors and safety culture software reliability and safety probabilistic methods applied to power systems
socio technical economic systems advanced safety assessment methodologies extended probabilistic safety
assessment reliability availability maintainability and safety in railways theory practice big data risk
analysis and management and model based reliability and safety engineering safety and reliability theory
and applications will be of interest to professionals and academics working in a wide range of industrial
and governmental sectors including aeronautics and aerospace automotive engineering civil engineering
electrical and electronic engineering energy production and distribution environmental engineering
information technology and telecommunications critical infrastructures insurance and finance manufacturing
marine industry mechanical engineering natural hazards nuclear engineering offshore oil and gas security
and protection transportation and policy making
SOFSEM 2007: Theory and Practice of Computer Science 2007-07-13 this book analyzes the effect that
government institutions have on whether or not microfinance contributes to poverty alleviation in the
context of latin america it concludes that political and economic stability as well as law and order have a
statistically significant impact on microfinance effectiveness
Aeronautical Engineering 1988 this volume describes the advanced research on the behavior of electrons in
ionized atoms and molecules readers will learn about relevant techniques used and experimental results for
different electron and molecular theories the information presented in the book is useful for scholars and
researchers involved in nuclear and atomic physics programs topics covered in the volume include ionization
experiments kinetic energy studies of photoexcited carbon dichloride and tetrachloride molecules selective
excision of biomolecules in electron transfer experiments particle and antiparticle collisions with rare
gases multiple scattering in electron rutherford scattering spectroscopy four body effects in the 6he58
58ni scattering twin atoms from doubly excited states of the hydrogen molecule
Government Reports Announcements & Index 1988 translating for children is not a book on translations of
children s literature but a book on translating for children it concentrates on human action in translation
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and focuses on the translator the translation process and translating for children in particular
translators bring to the translation their cultural heritage their reading experience and in the case of
children s books their image of childhood and their own child image in so doing they enter into a dialogic
relationship that ultimately involves readers the author the illustrator the translator and the publisher
what makes translating for children unique is the special attention it pays to issues like the
illustrations of stories the performance like reading aloud of the books in translation and the problem of
adaptation it demonstrates how translation and its context takes precedence can take over efforts to
discover and reproduce the original author s intentions rather than the authority of the author the book
concentrates on the intentions of the readers of a book in translation both the translator and the target
language readers
Groundwater Research and Issues 2008 this book written for the benefit of engineering students and
practicing engineers alike is the culmination of the author s four decades of experience related to the
subject of electrical measurements comprising nearly 30 years of experimental research and more than 15
years of teaching at several engineering institutions the unique feature of this book apart from covering
the syllabi of various universities is the style of presentation of all important aspects and features of
electrical measurements with neatly and clearly drawn figures diagrams and colour and b w photos that
illustrate details of instruments among other things making the text easy to follow and comprehend
enhancing the chapters are interspersed explanatory comments and where necessary footnotes to help better
understanding of the chapter contents also each chapter begins with a recall to link the subject matter
with the related science or phenomenon and fundamental background the first few chapters of the book
comprise units dimensions and standards electricity magnetism and electromagnetism and network analysis
these topics form the basics of electrical measurements and provide a better understanding of the main
topics discussed in later chapters the last two chapters represent valuable assets of the book and relate
to a magnetic measurements describing many unique features not easily available elsewhere a good study of
which is essential for the design and development of most electric equipment from motors to transformers
and alternators and b measurement of non electrical quantities dealing extensively with the measuring
techniques of a number of variables that constitute an important requirement of engineering measurement
practices the book is supplemented by ten appendices covering various aspects dealing with the art and
science of electrical measurement and of relevance to some of the topics in main chapters other useful
features of the book include an elaborate chapter by chapter list of symbols worked examples exercises and
quiz questions at the end of each chapter and extensive authors and subject index this book will be of
interest to all students taking courses in electrical measurements as a part of a b tech in electrical
engineering professionals in the field of electrical engineering will also find the book of use
Finite Elements in Civil Engineering Applications 2021-06-23 artificial intelligence is one of the new
technologies that has contributed to the successful development and implementation of powerful and friendly
control systems these systems are more attractive to end users shortening the gap between control theory
applications the ifac symposia on artificial intelligence in real time control provides the forum to
exchange ideas and results among the leading researchers and practitioners in the field this publication
brings together the papers presented at the latest in the series and provides a key evaluation of present
and future developments of artificial intelligence in real time control system technologies
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 1995
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NASA SP. 1988
Coastal Extension of CMEMS Products. Models, Data and Applications 2022-05-06
Renewable Energy Integration 2014-01-29
Intelligent Robotics and Applications 2012-09-28
Computational Geo-Electromagnetics 2020-02-01
Content and Foreign Language Integrated Learning 2011
Safety and Reliability. Theory and Applications 2017-06-14
Politics, Poverty, and Microfinance 2015-12-29
Multi-electronic Processes in Collisions Involving Charged Particles and Photons with Atoms and Molecules
2018-10-03
Translating for Children 2002-06
Electrical Measuring Instruments and Measurements 2012-12-27
Catalogue of Title-entries of Books and Other Articles Entered in the Office of the Librarian of Congress,
at Washington, Under the Copyright Law ... Wherein the Copyright Has Been Completed by the Deposit of Two
Copies in the Office 1979
Artificial Intelligence in Real-Time Control 1994 2014-06-28
Technical Abstract Bulletin 1981
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